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Weekly News 25th May 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a rested and relaxing half term 
break. It is hard to believe that we are in the final half term of Year 
5. We have another busy term ahead. 

This week in English we have been immersing the children in the 
book Floodland, which is all about climate change and dilemmas in 
a dystopian society.  

In maths we have been focusing on the metric unit system and 
converting. 

Mircosociety has started. You will hear more about this as the 
weeks go on. 

Year 5 Team  

 

 

Homework Reminder 

 
English: This week we have discussed comma splicing and would like 
the children to practise this using the sheet provided. 
 
Make sure you keep up with the reading and encourage your child to 
record what they have read in their Home-School diaries. 
 
Don’t forget to revise the times tables. ‘Hit the Button’ on the Topmarks 
website is a fun way of doing this. 
 
Mrs Fox’s Maths Group: Complete the sheets on rounding. 
 

 
 
 

 

Date Reminder 

June 26 

Kidzania 

June 7 

 
 

Announcements 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Kidzania letters have been sent 
home. Please return the 
consent forms by Wednesday 
13th June including the slip to 
indicate if your child is having a 
school packed lunch or one 
from home. 
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